
Wednesday, January 15, 2025 

Greetings  from Navarino Nature Center! 

We are currently planning out the 2025 Navarino Trail Fun Run / Walk, 
which will be on Saturday, April 26, 2025. 

I am contacting you in regards to partnering with the nature center  
through a sponsorship of the 2025 Navarino Trail Run / Walk.     

Enclosed is a sponsorship form will allow you to choose what level of 
support you are able to assist with at the trail run / walk event.    Please 
note that your support of this event goes much further than just the 
event itself, as your support helps to provide educational programs and 
offerings to nearly 3,000 area students.    

Nature center programs and offerings have continually expanded to serve all residents in Northeastern Wisconsin 
thanks to the support from individuals and businesses like yours.   NNC staff and volunteers  work throughout the year 
with a wide range of groups including: pre-school programs, school trips, public programs and events, senior safari 
program with over a 100 seniors attending monthly, and much more.  Please consider joining us on Saturday, April 26, 
2025 for the Navarino Trail Fun Run / Walk, or for the Earth Day open house immediately after.   You can walk, run or 
just cheer on those that are participating.   We have had several school running clubs participate through the years, 
giving these students an early start in enjoying nature while participating in healthy exercise.  

As a sponsor your donation is tax deductible, as Navarino is a 501(c)3 nonprofit 
organization. There are 3 levels of sponsorship: Silver ($50.00), Gold ($100.00) or 
Platinum ($500.00).  

 

Navarino Nature Center is a 501c3 non-profit entity located on the 15,000 acre 
Navarino Wildlife Area.  The nature center is supported by donations, grants, 
fundraising, programs, and the support of individuals and businesses through their 
membership dues.   Annually around 18,000 people visit the area, and an additional 
4,000 students participate in educational programs on-site.  

Thank you for your consideration of support in advance, and I hope to see you on 
Saturday, April 26, 2025 for the event.   Feel free to contact the nature center if you 
have any questions about the Navarino Trail Run / Walk. 

Please considering responding earlier for more promotion including brochure, 
internet, and Facebook. 
 

Sincerely, 

Tim Ewing,   Director / Naturalist            Kaylee Lietz, Assistant Naturalist 

navarinonc@gmail.com                       nncnaturalist@gmail.com 

 

Navarino Nature Center 

W5646 Lindsten Road 

Shiocton, WI  54170  www.navarino.org     Phone:  715-758-6999 

Mission Statement: 
To educate people of all ages on the importance of conserving 

natural resources and wildlife habitats, promoting renewable 

energy, and developing a healthy lifestyle by engaging in 

wellness opportunities 
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